
An orientation programme was
arranged by the Department for
the newly admitted students (Fall
Semester 2018) of Department of
Enslish (FLL) on Tuesday 4*n

September, 2018 has been cancelled
and now it will be held on
Mondav 10th September. 2018
at 10:00 a.m. in the Auditoriurn
of Facultv Block-I.
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